
From: Irwin, William <william.irwin@state.vt.us> 
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 4:48 PM 
To: Milligan, Patricia 
Cc: Stang, Annette 
Subject: RE: KI Update 
 
Thank you Trish. 
 
William Irwin, ScD, CHP | Radiological & Toxicological Sciences Chief |802-863-7238 (O)| 802-316-0119 
(M) | 802-250-3592 (P) 
 
 

From: Milligan, Patricia [mailto:Patricia.Milligan@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 4:46 PM 
To: Irwin, William 
Cc: Stang, Annette 
Subject: RE: KI Update 
 
Hi Bill 
   Yes we are sending 65’s rather than 130’s.  we have you down for 140,000 65 mg tablets    
 
I think end of April is probably good but haven’t got an exact date yet.  Will let you know ASAP 
when we get exact delivery information 
 
Trish 
 

From: Irwin, William [mailto:william.irwin@state.vt.us]  
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 1:26 PM 
To: Milligan, Patricia 
Subject: RE: KI Update 
 
Hi Trish, 
 
I was reading this email again as we plan our distribution process here in Vermont. I noticed you refer to 
65 mg tablets. We are replacing 130 mg. Can you confirm the number and mass of the tablets we are to 
receive here in Vermont, please? Also, we are planning for delivery at the end of April. Any reason to 
think otherwise now? 
 
Thank you. 
 
Bill 
 
William Irwin, ScD, CHP | Radiological & Toxicological Sciences Chief |802-863-7238 (O)| 802-316-0119 
(M) | 802-250-3592 (P) 
 
 

From: Milligan, Patricia [mailto:Patricia.Milligan@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 4:03 PM 
To: Tangney, Cynthia; Rose, Dan (DEMA; Mike Griffen; James.Langenbach@doh.state.nj.us; 



jeffrey.winegar@doh.state.nj.us; Irwin, William; Corbett, Pamela; Fisch,Theodore 
<TFisch@dhses.ny.gov> (TFisch@dhses.ny.gov); gus.savastano@state.ma.us; Hintz, Pamela; Wilson, 
Tom; Lipp, David; Helmer, Stephen; Snee, Michael 
Cc: McNamara, Nancy; Stang, Annette; Quinn, Vanessa (Vanessa.Quinn@fema.dhs.gov); Ward, Paul 
(Paul.Ward@fema.dhs.gov) 
Subject: KI Update 
 
Happy New Year.   I hope that everyone is staying warm during these chilly days of winter.  
Summer is only 165 days away.  Think warm thoughts. 
 
You may have seen a lot of recent news and speculation regarding KI purchases by the 
Department of Health and Human Services and unfolding events at Fukushima.  I want to let 
you know that these HHS purchases are for the NRC KI program and are not linked to anything 
else.    HHS is the purchasing office for the NRC KI orders.   Using HHS’s procurement office 
enable us to leverage the buying power of the US government. 
 
HHS has placed orders with the vendor, Anbex, for 65 mg tablets that are made by Recip AB 
from Sweden.    The KI tablets are made “to order” ensuring that the tablets that are shipped 
have the longest possible shelf life.  We have been told to expect receipt at HHS in mid-April 
and HHS will ship to the States shortly after that.  The tablets should be delivered by the end of 
April.  If this changes, I will let you know! 
 
Thanks again for your patience.   
 
 

Trish 
 
Patricia A. Milligan, CHP, RPh 
Senior Level Advisor for Preparedness and Response 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Three White Flint North 
MS 3WFN-09D-14 
11601 Landsdown St. 
North Bethesda, MD  20852 
301-287-3739 
 
 


